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From: Ben <
Date: Tue, Feb 21, 2023 at 1:59 PM
Subject: FW: Thank you for contacting the Mornington Peninsula Shire
To: John d'Heli >, jon
mclean

Just to keep you in the loop, no response to my email to Ben and Claudio so I have
logged  the drain problem with the Shire, see the request number below – they are now
obliged to respond

All the best
Ben

From: Corporate E-Mail Enquiries <customerservice@mornpen.vic.gov.au> 
Sent: Tuesday, 21 February 2023 1:52 PM
To
Subject: Thank you for contacting the Mornington Peninsula Shire

Dear Ben Wells,

Thank you for contacting the Mornington Peninsula Shire.

Your concern has been raised with request number 2542735.

You will receive a response within 12 working days.

To give us feedback, please visit https://www.mornpen.vic.gov.au/Contact-
Us/Feedback

Kind regards,

MORNINGTON PENINSULA SHIRE

T: 03 5950 1000 E: customerservice@mornpen.vic.gov.au

Private Bag 1000, Rosebud VIC 3939 | 90 Besgrove Street, Rosebud VIC 3939

www.mornpen.vic.gov.au | Twitter @MornPenShire | Facebook @MornPenShire
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DISCLAIMER: This email (and attachments) is for the intended recipient only and may contain privileged, confidential or copyright information. If received in
error, please notify sender immediately and delete. Any other use is prohibited. Shire accepts no liability for damage caused by this email (and attachments)
due to viruses, corruption, delay, interruption, unauthorised access or use. Views expressed are those of the individual and not necessarily Shire. Shire will
only collect personal information from you with your prior consent, use it for the purpose collected or as reasonably expected and not disclose without
consent, except if required by law/regulation. For further information see our privacy policy: 

mornpen.vic.gov.au/privacystatement
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